
 Livonia Public Schools

Date:  September 16, 2024                             
 
To:  Andrea Oquist, Superintendent
 
From: Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources

Maegan Sprow, Director of Student Services

Subject: Board Policy JGCD - Student Medications

We would like to request to be placed on the Policy Committee agenda for the 
September 16, 2024 Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting. We would 
like to continue ongoing conversations and present revisions to Board Policy JGCD - 
Student Medications.

Thank you for your consideration.
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